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Elementary School NewsElementary School News
Grandparents Day
Grandparents Day was held for students in grades  
K - 5 on November 21.  Hundreds of “Grand” guests 
enjoyed precious time with their grandchild(ren) 
as they circulated through different stations at their 
leisure.  Mr. Shawn Miller planned this annual event.

Girls on the Run
This was the second year we offered the “Girls on the Run” program. The season ended November 11 with a 
5K race. Special thanks to Mrs. Morehart, Mrs. Cerrato, and Mrs. Hohman for coaching the girls.


